December 31, 1968

Dear Dr, London:

Thank you for your letter in which you requested
additional copies of the picture taken of the mem-
bers of the President's Committee on Population
and Family Planning with the President on

I am sorry to disappoint you but unfortunately
our facilities are so limited that we are unable
to furnish extra copies of photographs., We
have no objection to your having a photographer
of your choice photograph the picture you want.
You will then have a negative from which to

get as many prints as you desire.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Juanita D. Roberts
Personal Secretary
to the President

Dr. Gary D.#iondon

Director, Health Services Office
Community Action Program
Office of Economic Opportunity
Executive Office of the President
Washington, D.C. 20506

AZ:rba



	586453-whcf-fg-b382-f12

